
 

 
  

    

 

October 2023 

 

We are pleased to share some important updates for the NEM Reform 

Program. 

 

NEM Reform Implementation Roadmap 

 

This week, AEMO in collaboration with the Reform Delivery Committee (RDC), 

has released Version 3 of the NEM Reform Implementation Roadmap (‘the 

Roadmap’). The Roadmap provides a holistic view of the NEM Reform 

Program’s impact on the National Electricity Market (NEM) and Australia’s East 

Coast Gas Markets. 

 

Version 3 reflects incremental and material changes such as scope updates to 

the Improving security frameworks for the energy transition (formerly 

Operational Security Mechanism), Operating Reserve Market, Enhanced 

Information and Data Services initiatives. These changes were worked through 

in accordance with a formal process agreed with the RDC. 

 

The Roadmap and supporting materials are available in full on AEMO’s 

website. 

 

In addition, stakeholders can access the materials from Reform Delivery 

Committee meetings on the Committee’s webpage. 

 

https://aemo.com.au/initiatives/major-programs/nem-reform-implementation-roadmap
https://aemo.com.au/initiatives/major-programs/nem-reform-implementation-roadmap
https://aemo.com.au/consultations/industry-forums-and-working-groups/list-of-industry-forums-and-working-groups/reform-delivery-committee
https://aemo.com.au/initiatives/major-programs/nem2025-program


 

 

Stay informed - Public Briefing 

 

On 25 October 2023, AEMO is welcoming all stakeholders to a briefing on the 

NEM Reform Program and the Roadmap. Please register your interest to 

attend here by Friday 20 October 2023. 

 

Regards, 

 

NEM Reform Program Team 
  

 

https://forms.office.com/r/KzunciPxKt

